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‘Together Everyone Achieves More’ 

 

Dear Candidate 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at St Saviour’s C of E Primary 
School. 

This is an exciting time for St Saviour’s C of E Primary with a new Headteacher in September 
2017 and now an opportunity for the right person to join the school. We are looking for a dynamic 
and enthusiastic person who has the education of children at the core. 

As the new Deputy Headteacher you will play a significant role in leading the staff, children, 
parents and Governors in establishing our aims, values and ways of working; embedding current 
good practice and implementing new initiative strategies to help us “close the gap” for our children 
and raise standards across the school. 

The role will have no more than a 0.5 teaching commitment and will be working with a dedicated 
and professional team of staff who are eager to move the school forward. 

Our school is a happy and inclusive place where everyone is valued and encouraged to excel in 
order to reach their full potential. St Saviour’s is proud to be a church school with a strong Faith 
ethos, where everyone is supported to do their best to succeed in a place of peace and love. 
There is a shared commitment to the teaching of Christianity whilst supporting a multi-faith 
approach to the curriculum. 

If you are an outstanding practitioner with an established reputation for raising standards, coupled 
with the relentless drive and resilience then we want to hear from you. Visits to the school are 
strongly recommended.  

We look forward to meeting you 

Louise Page 

Headteacher 

 


